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The JPMS PSTA met on January 8, 2019 in the Media Center. The President, Ashley Muldoon, called the meeting to order at 6:30. There were 9 members present at the meeting including the executive board and principal, Jon Green. Ashley welcomed everyone to the meeting. She then announced that there were 3 PSTA board positions opening the next school year. These include: President, Secretary, and Cluster Coordinator.

PRINCIPAL REPORT:
Mr. Green’s report was postponed until the end of the meeting because his presentation is the scheduled program for after the meeting.

SECRETARY REPORT:
Sandra Baggett, secretary, reviewed the mail received since the last meeting. She read two mail items. The first was a Thank you note from the JPMS Ambassador’s club, thanking the PSTA for their contribution to the postage fund for the military drive. The second item was a flyer from the MDPTA regarding a special program.



TREASURER REPORT:
The Treasurer reported that all financial reports had been finished and filed. There is currently $8387.33 in the bank.


COMMITTEE REPORTS:
Fund Raising: 
There was a discussion of some new type of fund raising ideas to help raise money for items the school needs. These include covers for the Chromebook and an additional water cooler. A raffle and car wash were two suggestions made for fundraising. Eanna stated she would check into the PTA rules regarding using raffle items for fundraising.

Membership:
Heather stated that the membership cards had arrived and would be distributed to the kids at lunch this week.



CLUSTER REPORT:
Kevin Schramm gave an update on the High School/Multi-Use building proposal.  He stated that the town council received a letter from Dr. Smith stating that both renovating the existing building and supporting a new Multi-Use building were being explored. He also stated that the town council had formed a committee to formally pursue the Multi-Use building. Kevin is a member of this committee.


The meeting was officially adjourned at 7:10pm.
Mr. Green gave a presentation on the JPMS’s State Report Card.
Respectfully submitted,
Sandra Baggett
Secretary
